
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Friend of De La Salle, 
 
De La Salle High School will host its Maroon and White Gala, The Run for the 
Roses on St. Charles Avenue, on Saturday, March 23, 2024.  This annual event of 
fellowship brings parents, alumni, and friends of De La Salle to our campus for 
delicious cuisine, great music, dancing, online and live auctions, and more.  
 
De La Salle High School cordially invites you to participate as an auction donor 
or sponsor to this year’s event.   
 
We are entirely grateful for your willingness to consider supporting our event! 
 
The proceeds from the Maroon and White Gala will enable De La Salle to 
continue to educate and cultivate the next generation of leaders by supporting 
academic and financial aid, upgrading our facilities, hiring and retaining quality 
faculty and staff, and other areas of need. 

 
De La Salle’s recent accomplishments are many, including the following: 
 

• 93% of all 2023 graduates plan to attend a four-year college or 
university in the fall of 2023 

• In the 2022-23 school year, 33% of 9th-12th grade students were 
enrolled in classes in which college credit could be earned 

• In the past 5 years, De La Salle valedictorians and 
salutatorians have enrolled at Princeton, Notre Dame, Rhodes, 
the College of Charleston, Howard, Washington University, and 
Tulane 

 

Enclosed please find a Donation Form and Sponsorship Form to return with your 
gift to De La Salle, and don’t hesitate to call us at 504-895-5717 with any 
questions. 
 
Your generosity will help to ensure the success of the Maroon and White Gala.  
 
Thank you again for your consideration and for your support of the Lasallian 
mission.  

                                                                                                                                            
Sincerely, 

Data Falghou (Gevohni ’21, Gerrick ’24)  Jovanda Fields (Ian ’25, Ilyssa ’27) 
Gala Co-Chair     Gala Co-Chair 
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